
Dear Parents & Carers

As we come to the end of the half term I wanted to write to you to thank you for your
support throughout what has been a very different, unexpected and sometimes
challenging start to the new year.

Staff have worked incredibly hard both online and onsite to ensure that however your
child is attending school at the moment, they continue to access high quality
provision which provides continuity to what would have been taught had schools
remained open to all.

Equally, we know that remote learning can bring challenges at home and I would, on
behalf of the staff, like to acknowledge and thank you for the significant part that you
have played in ensuring that this half term has been a success.

Next week is half term. Please ensure that yourselves and your children, take a
well-earned break.

Online learning will recommence on Monday 22nd February and school will also
re-open to key worker and vulnerable children on this date. Whilst we still eagerly
await news from the government about when schools will fully reopen, we request
that after half term your child continues to access full time learning (either in school
or online) and also continues to give their absolute best effort.

Once again, thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Principal


